
August 2021

Monday, August 30th;

Monday, August 30th,

2021 Slurry Seal Project

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT
Shamia Vinson, SDOT Communications Department
DOT_SlurrySeal@seattle.gov
206-257-2208
www.Seattle.gov/Transportation/SlurrySeal

Traci Paulk

Traci Paulk
As soon as Monday, August 30th, we will begin slurry sealing your street.

Traci Paulk
You will see NO PARKING signs go up 3 days prior

Traci Paulk
to when you need to have your car moved off the road. 

Traci Paulk
At that time, you will receive a notice for the exact date of the work.


